
January News   (1st, 2nd and 3rd) 

By Ruth Callaghan and Sarah Porter 

1st, 2nd and 3rd classes have had a great Christmas break and they have settled into 2018 very well!!! 

Here is what they have gotten up to: 

1st Class have written fantastic procedures on how to make rice Crispy buns! They were amazing and they 

made rice Crispy buns as a treat!!!  

 



 

 For art 2nd class made lovely hot air balloons. They are very creative!!! 

 

They have also started reading club where they enjoying reading new books! They are excellent readers!!! 



2nd class have had a very interesting lesson on Antarctica and they learned all about penguins!!!  They 

made amazing penguin art! They are brilliant!! 

 

 

 

They made their very first trip to Mayfield Library and they loved it!!! 

 



 

 

2nd class have also made very creative art. They made owls and they used newspapers to fill in the body. 

It is called “collage.”  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

3rd class have done very interesting projects on Ancient Egypt. They learned about the Egyptian alphabet, 

which is “hieroglyphics.” They are great projects!! 

 

 

  



 

3rd class have also made New Year Resolutions and they performed a fantastic New Year’s poem. 

 

 


